District 8’ S C.P: C Committee
WANTS YOU'
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“Members of C.P.C. committees inform professionals and future professionals about

A.A. — what we are, where we are, what we can do, and what we cannot do. They
aftempt to establish better communication between A.A.s and professionals, and to
find simple, effective ways of cooperating without affiliating." P. 5, CPC Workbook.

Informational Zoom meeting tentatively planned for the week of March 20, 2023, with
details to be sent via e-mail on or before March 13, 2023.

Interested AAs, please contact Jeff B.: cpc@aa-cedarrapids.org

Get excited—Get involved—Be awesome!



